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CONTACT US

Phone 

Rachel Chapman 
on 07790 980246

Email

parsonsnorth@
westminster.gov.uk

Address*

Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street, 
London, SW1E 6QP

*With many staff working 
remotely, we recommend 
emailing the council to 
receive a response quickly
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BRINGING YOU THE LATEST FROM THE PARSONS NORTH DEVELOPMENT

SITE WORKING HOURS

Normal working 
hours are: 
Mon – Fri, 8am – 6pm 
Sat, 8am – 1pm

PARSONS NORTH DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

We are delighted to say that the 
Parsons North development is 

nearly complete.

Our contractor, Osborne, is currently 
working on the finishing touches to the 
interiors of the homes. The development 
comprises ten affordable homes for social 
rent, nine homes for intermediate rent 
and 41 for private sale. We look forward to 
welcoming all new residents moving in soon.

We would like to thank the residents of 
Parsons House for their continued patience 
with the ongoing improvement works 
taking place in their building.

These works will be complete in the next 
couple of months, providing a modern, 
spacious entrance and a new meeting room 
for the residents of Parsons House.

YOUR NEW LANDSCAPING 

The communal landscaped area next 
to Parsons House is now finished 

and looks fantastic!

We hope that you will get lots of use and 
enjoyment from this new space, with its 
accessible paths, seating and beautiful 
paving and planting.

New homes at Parsons North

New community landscaped area
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CORONAVIRUS – 
HELP AND  
INFORMATION

Website

westminster.gov.uk/
coronavirus

Phone

020 7641 1222

Email 
westminsterconnects@
westminster.gov.uk

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would prefer  
not to receive future 
copies you can let 
us know at any 
time by emailing 
UNSUBSCRIBE 
parsonsnorth@
westminster.gov.uk 
quoting your  
mailing address.

FEEDBACK

What would 
you like to hear 
more about? We 
would love to hear 
your feedback 
and welcome 
suggestions for 
future newsletters. 
Please contact us 
at parsonsnorth@
westminster.gov.uk

WANT TO BUILD A CAREER IN CONSTRUCTION?

Has watching Parsons North take 
shape sparked your interest in 

working in the construction industry?

A wide range of jobs are available, 
from administration and sustainability 
to being part of the build team on 
our developments in Westminster.

The Westminster Employment Service 
(WES) is currently offering new 
opportunities to work with some of the 
biggest construction companies in the UK. 

LOCAL PEOPLE TO 
BE OFFERED NEW 
SOCIAL RENT HOMES

The new homes for social rent will 
be initially offered to eligible 

local families in the Hall Park Estate 
through a Local Lettings Plan. 

Eligible registered households received 
a letter explaining the allocation process 
and how to bid, which will begin soon. We 
look forward to welcoming these families 
to their new homes in the coming weeks.

No experience is required, full 
training will be provided. If you 
are interested in finding out what 
Westminster Employment Service can 
do for you then please contact Gurv 
Garcha at ggarcha@westminster.
gov.uk for further information.

Inside view of a new social rent home at Parsons North


